
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back! My name is Mrs. Cline and I’ll be teaching a variety of middle school math 
classes this year. I look forward to working with every student and family to help make 
this year a great year! For math, I am always willing to help each student, but I do have 
high expectations for each student because I know they can do it. 
 
I would like to take the time to introduce myself, as I am new to Young Scholars of 
Central PA this year. I grew up outside of Pittsburgh and graduated from Penn State with 
a B.S. in Mathematics Secondary Education. After graduating, my teaching locations have 
varied: starting in a high school in Virginia, moving to a private K-8 school in Maryland 
after marrying my husband, then long-term subbing at State College High School after 
moving back to the State College area, and now here at YSCP. I really look forward to 
being here. I also have had the opportunity to coach middle school soccer and track at 
previous schools. Look below to find out a little about me. 
 
I look forward to the upcoming year, and feel free to contact me with any questions. 
Email: cline@yscp.org   Website: www.mrsclinemath.weebly.com  
 
Katelyn Cline 
5th – 8th Grade Math 

I live in Spring Mills 
with my husband & 

my puppy, Loki. 
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